
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

UNDER THE NEW YORK EMINENT DOMAIN PROCEDURE LAW 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Board of the Village of Tarrytown shall hold a public 

hearing on March 7, 2016, at 8:00 p.m. in the Village Hall, One Depot Plaza, Tarrytown, New 

York, to inform the public and to review the public use to be served by the Village of Tarrytown 

acquiring, through the power of eminent domain, a portion of the property known as 2 South 

Broadway, Tarrytown and designated on the Village Tax Assessment Map as Sheet 1.80, Block 

46, Lot 8, which property, if acquired by condemnation, is proposed to be utilized as 21 public 

parking spaces to be acquired in fee title, along with a non-exclusive easement for access to and 

from such public parking spaces.  At that hearing, alternatives, if any, will be discussed, as well 

as the impact on the environment, if any, and impact on residents, if any. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that those property owners who may subsequently wish 

to challenge condemnation of their property via judicial review may do so only on the basis of 

issues, facts, and objections raised at such hearing. 

 

Anyone wishing to address this topic shall be heard at such public hearing or may submit their 

comments in writing on or before the time of the scheduled hearing by submission to  

 

Michael Blau 

Village Administrator 

Village Hall  

One Depot Plaza 

Tarrytown, New York 10591 

 

BY ORDER OF THE TARRYTOWN VILLAGE BOARD 


